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Approval to purchase five (5) Police Vehicle Equipment & Installation

SUMMARY: Captain Brian Eckelson has received quotes from Trucker’s Lighthouse and Fleet Safety
for $7,919 and $6,452.37 each respectively, for the purchase and installation of items needed to
equip 5 new Police Chargers. The vendors have State Contracts for the equipping of police fleet
vehicles. Chief Jessie Brooks has reviewed the quotes and recommends purchasing five of the
equipment and installation bids from Fleet Safety, for a total purchase price of $32,261.85. (This
price will put the total cost of each fully equipped police Charger approximately $3,134 less than the
cost of an Explorer before the additional equipment.) The purchase of fully equipped police cars was
budgeted and approved in the 2019/2020 budget, at $220,000.00.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42100-940-011 Fully Equipped Police Cars

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase

File #: 19-0324, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 4/5/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

